
 
 

 

Q&A Addendum 1 

ERP Implementation Services 

RFP 654331 

 
This document provides updated information and clarification pertaining to the above 

captioned RFP and will be updated as necessary. 

 

REMINDER: It is the Respondent's responsibility to thoroughly examine and read the entire 

RFP document and any appendices and addenda to this RFP. 

 

1. RESPONSES TO QUESTIONS. “We are reviewing RFP No. R654331 Enterprise 

Resource Planning (ERP) Implementation Services and had a clarifying question about 

the procurement process.  Can you confirm whether the System’s response to vendor 

questions will be “rolling” as questions are submitted or will they be answered only once 

in the published addendum?” 

The System will publish groups of responses to vendor question as often as 

practical, assuming that questions are received on a timely basis.  

 

All else regarding this RFP solicitation remains as is. Further questions concerning all matters of 

this RFP should be sent via email to: 

 

Linda Fast, Procurement Coordinator 

Office of Business Affairs 

lfast@uark.edu 
 

mailto:lfast@uark.edu

